
Yakima Waste Systems,, Inc. 

PO Box 2830 

Yakima, WA 98907 

August 19, 2025 

Mr. Jeff Killip 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and 

Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE,  

Lacey, WA 98503 

Re:  Material Supply Agreement between Pioneer Recycling Services, LLC and Yakima 

Waste Systems, Inc. G-89 

Dear Mr. Killip: 

On behalf of Harold LeMay Enterprises, Inc., please find enclosed Material Supply 

Agreement with Affiliated Entity Pioneer Recycling Services, LLC.  

This same agreement was previously filed under TG-250269 for Murrey’s Disposal, Inc. 

The Company is now submitting it under Yakima Waste Systems,, Inc. (G-89) in 

accordance with WAC 480-70-078, for inclusion in the Commission’s records. 

Because this agreement contains proprietary information, it is being submitted as 

confidential pursuant to WAC 480-07-160 

Please feel free to contact the undersigned with any further questions on this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Brian Vandenburg 

Financial Analyst 

Telephone: (360) 448-6954, Email: Brian.Vandenburg@WasteConnections.comp 

TG-250724

abooth215
Auto Stamp - Top Right Corner - 1st Page




